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Apdo.512 Tel. 7089
SAN JOSE COSTA RICA

January 12th, 1964

Mr., Carl Dabelstein
12524 "C" Street
Omaha 44, Nebraska
Us Sa As

Dear lir. Dabelstein:

Thank you very much for your report of January 3th, in which you
tell us about the reception of our Radio Station TITANIA there in
Omaha.,

Vle are sending you herewith a souvenir of one of our programs -
"Rendezvous Musical" that is from 8 p.m. {0 9 p.m. Costa Rica time.

With our best thanks and wishes for the \lNe

Year, we remain very
sincerely yours,

copsarch.
fsa.
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